Charter Township of Portage Special Board Meeting November 25, 2015 Township Office 47240 Green Acres Rd Houghton, MI 49931 (906) 482-4310

The meeting was called to Order at 11:00 a.m. Those in attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Sherry Rivard, Treasurer Carol Little, Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, and John Ollila. Trustee Andrew Kemper was absent.

Blue Cross/Blue Shield quotes were reviewed. Carol Little motioned to adopt the Bronze plan from Superior Health and Life and to implement a Health Reimbursement Account with cost savings in comparison with the previous year with the issue to be readdressed once utilization reports and additional quotes are obtained. John Ollila seconded, all voted in favor and the motion passed.

An informative letter will be sent to Canal Road residents recommending they place a mechanical pressure relief valve on their home water system.

The meeting adjourned at 12:27 p.m. on a motion by Peggy Anderson.

Supervisor, Bruce Petersen

Clerk, Sherry Rivard

Thery L. Rivard